
             

 

 

IIS/CIR/26/2022-2023 

14/06/2024 

  

 Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 

In celebration of Eid Al Adha, the school will be closed from 15th June 2024, (Saturday) to 

18th June 2024 (Tuesday). The School office will also be closed during this period. 

 

Classes will resume on 19th June 2024 (Wednesday). All the students from KG1 to Grade 12 

students are required to report on June 19th, 2024. 

 

 

 

Wishing everyone happy Eid ul Adha from the School Management and School Team 

 

Stay safe and healthy ! 

 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

Ms. Qurat Ul Ain 

 

 

 

 

 

 


